
GOOD LUCK TO ALL SPRING SPORTS IN SEASON! 
GOOD LUCK TO UIL ACADEMICS! THEY WILL COMPETE
THIS WEEK ON THURSDAY IN TAFT AND SATURDAY IN

ODEM. 
CONGRATULATIONS TO BREANNA PALMER ON

WINNING STATE IN POWERLIFTING! 

UIL ACADEMICS
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NEW STAFF

How many years have you been
teaching?  21 years
What university (s) did you attend &
Degree? Bachelor's of Science - A&M
Kingsville, Masters - Educational
Administration - Lamar University
Life Motto:   Be Uncommon
What advice do you have for OHS
students?  Enjoy the ride, HS goes by
in a hurry. Be involved in as much as
you can and enjoy every moment. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS
MARCH

26-TSI TESTING
 27-ALG 1 BENCHMARK

26-DISTRICT UIL ACADEMICS
27-SAN PAT CAREER EXPO

28-END OF 3RD WEEK
29-DISTRICT UIL ACADEMICS

APRIL
2-PROGRESS REPORTS

2-3 UIL CONCERT & SIGHT READING
8-E1 EOC

10-E2 EOC
12-PROM

12-SPECIAL OLYMPICS
17 - LAST DAY OF 5TH SIX WEEKS

17-US/BIO EOC
29-ALG 1 EOC 

WELCOME 

SENIOR
SPOTLIGHT

What advice do you have for
underclassmen?  
Stay humble, and live life to the fullest. 
Who was your childhood crush?
Bruno Mars
What are your hobbies?   
Hanging with friends, playing with my dog
and taking naps.
What extracurriculars are you involved in?
Volleyball, track, tennis and NHS
What do you want to do after high school?
Attend TAMUCC Nursing Program, work as
an RN for 2 years and then attend CRNA
school. 
What is your best high school memory? 
2024 Volleyball Season!

 

OHS IS THANKFUL FOR
OUR COUNSELOR, 
MRS. ARREDONDO!

GERARDO
CARPENTIER CHLOE HILL

A L L - S T A T E  B A N D    E V A  G A R C I A

Congratulations to the UIL academic
team on an outstanding performance
at their second invitational. With so
many ribbons and medals earned, their
hard work truly shines. Best of luck at
the district meet to be held in March at
Taft & Odem High School.  Keep up the
great work! 

“Congratulations to Eva
Garcia for being the 9th

Chair Trombone for
Classes 1A-3A out of the
State of Texas!!!! Very

proud of her
accomplishment as a

sophomore!” 

-Band Director
Steven Rash


